Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

May – July 2017

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safety-and-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Factories don't follow standards for work-hour, study finds," The Daily Star (Dhaka), May 30, 2017:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/factories-dont-follow-standards-work-hour-study-finds-1412932

"Evaluation of the HERhealth Intervention in Bangladesh: Baseline findings from an implementation research study," The Evidence Project," June 2017: http://evidenceproject.popcouncil.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/06/BSR-HERhealthhBaseline-Brief June-2017.pdf

"Towards improved fire and building safety in Bangladesh," International Labor Organization and US Department of Labor, June 5, 2017: http://ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms 556294.pdf

"Leading fashion brands join with unions to sign new Bangladesh Accord on Fire and Building Safety," IndustriALL global union, June 29, 2017: http://www.industriall-union.org/leading-fashion-brands-join-with-unions-to-sign-new-bangladesh-accord-on-fire-and-building-safety

"2018 Acord – Extension of the Bangladesh Accord on Fire and Building Safety," full text (8 pages), June 21, 2017: http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/2018-Accord-full-text.pdf

"Statement of the Bangladesh Accord's Witness Signatories on the 3-Year Renewal of the Agreement," June 29, 2017:

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2017/06/29/statement-of-the-bangladesh-accord-witness-signatories-on-the-agreement2019s-3-year-renewal

"Leading fashion brands join with unions to sign new Bangladesh Accord on Fire and Building Safety," IndustriALL global union and UNI global union, June 29, 2017: http://uniglobalunion.org/news/leading-fashion-brands-join-unions-sign-new-bangladesh-accord-fire-and-building-safety

"Bangladesh Accord extended three years – worker protections strengthened, proponents promote an 'alternative to standard CSR programs," Garrett Brown, The Pump Handle, July 18, 2017:

http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2017/07/18/bangladesh-accord-is-extended-for-three-years-worker-protections-strengthened-as-proponents-promote-an-alternative-to-standard-csr-programs/

News from the International Labor Organization

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Foundational training for Bangladesh labour inspectors comes to a close," May 31, 2017:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS_556268/lang-en/index.htm

"Towards improved fire and building safety in Bangladesh," International Labor Organization and US Department of Labor, June 5, 2017:

http://ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms 556294.pdf

Celebrating World Day Against Child Labor in Dhaka," June 24, 2017:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS_559939/lang--en/index.htm

"A study on working conditions or tea plantation workers in Bangladesh," ILO Dhaka, July 13, 2017:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS 563704/lang--en/index.htm

"Working conditions of indigenous and Tribal workers in Bangladesh's urban economy: Garment industry and beauty parlors," ILO Dhaka, July 13, 2017: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS 563704/lang--en/index.htm

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Press Release: New Accord 2018 announced," June 29, 2017" http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/06/press-release-new-accord-2018/

"Accord statement on boiler explosion at Multifabs Ltd.," July 5, 2017: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/07/accord-statement-boiler-explosion-multifabs-ltd/

"Apparel makers get united to mount pressure against Accord's extension," Monira Munni, The Financial Express (Dhaka), July 8, 2017: http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2017/07/08/76331/Apparel-makers-get-united-to-mount-pressure-against-Accord/'s-extension

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Six more Alliance factories achieve substantial completion of the Corrective Action Plans; Operations suspended in six others," June 6, 2017:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/439-six-more-alliance-factories-achieve-substantial-completion-of-their-corrective-action-plans-operations-suspended-in-six-others

"Alliance statement on deadly boiler explosion at Multifabs, Ltd.," July 3, 2017: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/443-alliance-statement-on-deadly-boiler-explosion-at-multifabs-ltd

"Ten more Alliance factories achieve substantial completion of their Corrective Action Plans; Operations suspended in two others," July 10, 2017:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/445-ten-more-alliance-factories-achieve-substantial-completion-of-their-corrective-action-plans-operations-suspended-in-two-others

Films and Video on Bangladesh OHS

"Garment factory conditions in Bangladesh," DW News video, April 24, 2017: http://www.dw.com/en/garment-factory-conditions-in-bangladesh/av-38556043

Earlier Articles and Reports

"2017 Fashion Transparency Index; A review of 100 large fashion brands and retailers," Fashion Revolution (UK), April 2017:

https://issuu.com/fashionrevolution/docs/fr_fashiontransparencyindex2017?e=25766662/47726047

"Transparency poor in garment supply chain, study finds," Rebecca Ley, Ethical Corporation, April 25, 2017:

http://www.ethicalcorp.com/whomademyclothes-transparency-poor-garment-supply-chain-study-finds

May 2017 articles and reports

"Bangladesh police raid gay men's gathering," Hari Kumar and Nida Najar, New York Times, May 19, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/05/19/world/asia/bangladesh-gay-men-arrested.html

"Bangladesh orders statue of woman at Supreme Court put back up," Julfikar Ali Manik, New York Times, May 28, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/05/28/world/asia/bangladesh-statue-of-a-blindfolded-woman-supreme-court.html

June 2017 articles and reports

"Bangladesh lowers corporate tax to 15% in budget FY18," Fibre2Fashion, June 1, 2017: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-clothing-policy-news/bangladesh-lowers-corporate-tax-to-15-in-budget-fy18-206133-newsdetails.htm

"10 workers injured in Savar RMG factory fire," UNBnews (Dhaka), June 1, 2017: http://unb.com.bd/article/10-workers-injured-in-savar-rmg-factory-fire

"BGMEA urges govt to withdraw RMG tax at source," Fibre2Fashion.com, June 6, 2017: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bgmea-urges-govt-to-withdraw-rmg-tax-at-source-206197-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladesh puts lady Justice in her place," K. Anis Ahmed, New York Times, June 9, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/06/09/opinion/bangladesh-islamists-secularists.html

"RMG exports support Bangladesh credit profile: Moody's," Fibre2Fashion.com, June 13, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/international-textiles-trade-news/rmg-exports-support-bangladesh-credit-profile-moody-s-206327-newsdetails.htm

"Respect RMG workers' rights: EU to Bangladesh," Fibre2Fashion.com, June 16, 2017: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/manufacturing-news/respect-rmg-workers-rights-euto-bangladesh-206386-newsdetails.htm

"Textile mill fire in Bangladesh signals need for expanded safety inspections and remedy," Clean Clothes Campaign and 3 other witness signatories to the Bangladesh Accord, June 16, 2017:

 $\underline{https://cleanclothes.org/news/2017/06/16/textile-mill-fire-in-bangladesh-signals-need-for-expanded-safety-inspections-and-remedy}$

"Global fashion brands, unions agree to extend Bangladesh deal," The Dhaka Tribune, June 30, 2017:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/law-rights/2017/06/30/fashion-brands-unions-agree-extend-bangladesh-deal/

"Bangladesh govt reduces RMG corporate tax to 12%," Fibre2Fashion.com, June 30,2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-govt-reduces-rmg-corporate-tax-to-12--206634-newsdetails.htm

"No country for Bangladesh's gay men," Raad Rahman, New York Times, June 30, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/06/30/opinion/bangladesh-lgbt-gay.html

July 2017 articles and reports

"Global unions urge world leaders to elevate example of Bangladesh Accord," IndustriALL Global union, July 1, 2017:

 $\underline{http://www.industriall-union.org/global-unions-urge-world-leaders-to-elevate-example-of-bangladesh-accord}$

"Blast in Bangladesh garment," Ruma Paul, Reuters, July 4, 2017: http://www.reuters.com/article/us-bangladesh-blast-idUSKBN19P0A0?il=0

"Bangladesh police arrest key suspect in Dhaka café attack," Associated Press, July 8, 2017:

 $\underline{https://www.nytimes.com/aponline/2017/07/08/world/asia/ap-as-bangladesh-militants-.html}$

"Gazipur factory boiler was outdated, authority responsible: Chunnu; Death toll rises to 13," The Daily Star (Dhaka), July 4, 2017:

http://www.thedailystar.net/city/gazipur-garment-factory-maltifabs-limited-boiler-blast-death-toll-now-10-1428157

"Bangladesh factory explosion shows need to expand Accord inspections to boilers," Clean Clothes Campaign, July 4, 2017:

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2017/07/04/bangladesh-factory-explosion-shows-need-to-expand-accord-inspections-to-boilers

"Safety device failure at fault for Multifabs factory explosion," Raihanual Islam Akand, The Dhaka Tribune, July 6, 2017:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/business/regulations/2017/07/06/safety-device-failure-fault-multifabs-factory-explosion/

"One held, 20 injured in Gazipur RMG factory fire," UNB News, July 9, 2017: http://unb.com.bd/bangladesh-news/One-held-20-injured-in-Gazipur-RMG-factory-fire/1427

Related Global Supply Chain Issues

"China detains activist who worked at manufacturer of Ivanka Trump shoes," Keith Bradsher, New York Times, May 30, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/05/30/business/labor-activist-detained-ivanka-trump-factory.html

"Chinese maker of Ivana Trump's shoes looks for cheaper labor [in Africa]," Keith Bradsher, New York Times, June 1, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/06/01/business/ivanka-trump-china-shoes-factory-hours.html?ref=business& r=0

"2017 Ethical Fashion Report" and "Ethical Fashion Guide" id the Behind the Barcode Project of the Baptist World Aid – Australia, June 2017:

https://baptistworldaid.org.au/resources/2017-ethical-fashion-guide/

"Empowering female workers in the apparel industry: Three areas for business action," Christine Svarer, Rachael Meiers and Berkley Rothmeier, Business for Social Responsibility, June 2017:

https://www.bsr.org/reports/BSR_Empowering_Female_Workers_in_the_Apparel_Industry.pdf

"Transparency is trending; which brands have published their supplier list," Fashion Revolution (UK). June 14, 2017:

http://fashionrevolution.org/transparency-is-trending/

"Ivanka Inc., The first daughter talks about improving the lives of working women. He father urges companies to "buy American." But her fashion line's practices collide with those principles and are out of step with industry trends," Matea Gold, Drew Harwell, Maher Satta and Simon Denyer, The Washington Post, July 14, 2017: heads-draw6&wpmm=1

"Harassment-free workplaces are more productive: Insights from Cambodia and CARE International." CSR Asia, July 19, 2017:

http://www.csr-asia.com/csr-asia-weekly-news-detail.php?id=12702

Compiled by Garrett Brown, July 19, 2017